
Summer 11 2017 School Performance 
 

 
    

   23rd June 2017 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Weekly Newsletter 

Class Attendance Award for week ending 16th June 

  Attendance Minutes Late 

First Mrs McCoy 96.3% 127 

Second Mr Stoddart 96.2% 147 

Third Mr East 96% 75 

Fourth Mrs Drinkwater/Mr Ross 95.2% 181 

Fifth Miss Walsh 94.4% 66 

 

 

School Performance 

 

Please can every child bring into school a black t-shirt and black trousers or 

leggings by Monday 3rd July ready for the dress rehearsal for  

the school performance. 
 

 

 

  Community Library 

Please come and visit our community library which will be based at 

school in the community room on Wednesday 28th June. 

 

 

 

    Sunhats 

Please can you make sure your child wears their sunhat to school.  These 

are the blue ones that were sent home a few weeks ago. I am very 

disappointed that the children have not been wearing these to school, 

especially in the recent hot weather. 

 

 

Many thanks for all your support. 

 

Kind regards 

 
Miss P Newman 

Headteacher 


